
 
[09 September 2022] 
 

Re: CONCRETE RESTORATION 5700 BLK BROOKSIDE DRIVE/5800 BLK HIGHLAND DRIVE 
 

During the evolving coronavirus outbreak, WSSC Water remains committed to protecting public health and 
ensuring safe, clean water continues to flow to your homes. In keeping with this commitment, WSSC Water 
will be making critical repairs to our system, as part of the Little Falls and Rock Run Basin Sewer 
Rehabilitation Project.  
 
WSSC Water will be conducting Concrete Placement to restore roadways affected by construction activities. 
This work will take place starting on Wednesday, September 14th, through Friday, September 16th, 
from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. for the 5700 Blk. of Brookside Drive.  Monday, September 19th through 
Friday, September 23rd, from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. for the 5800 Blk. of Highland Drive In the event of 
technical difficulties or inclement weather, work will take place on Day of Monday, September 26th through 
Wednesday, September 28th, from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. for the 5700 Blk. of Brookside Drive.  
Monday, October 3rd through Friday, October 7th, from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. for the 5800 Blk. of 
Highland Drive. 
 
WHAT TO EXPECT 
• Lane Closures: Motorists are encouraged to plan ahead as lane closure will cause delays in the 6800 

block of Wisconsin Avenue, during working hours. Safety cones and signs will be in place to keep the work 
zone safe.  

• Additional Noise: The use of generators, pumps, pipe saws and large construction vehicles will be 
needed to complete this work. As a result, residents will notice a significant increase in noise during 
working hours.  

• Water and Sewer Services: Customers should not lose water or sewer service as a result of this 
work. Should you experience any changes in your service, please report it to our Emergency 
Call Center at 301-206-4002 or emergencycallcenter@wsscwater.com.  

• Access to homes and businesses will be maintained at all times. 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION/QUESTIONS 
• WSSC Water On-Site Inspector: Brady Payen, 240-444-4056, Brady.Payen@wsscwater.com   
• WSSC Water Technical Contract Manager: F. James Reed, 240-447-4623, 

Francell.Reed@wsscwater.com, Monday-Friday, 7:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 
 

We understand the inconvenience these types of projects can cause and appreciate your patience as we work 
to provide safe, seamless and satisfying water services for our customers every day. 
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